
FOSP Newsletter: 30th September 2024

Lego afternoon: Coggeshall Village Hall, 2:30-4:30pm on Sunday 6th October.
Tickets: bit.ly/4ewYmjg

AGM: School hall, 6.30pm on Thursday 17th October. Agenda:
fospschool.co.uk/agendas-minutes

Fireworks night: St Peterʼs School playground, doors open at 4.30pm, final entry
at 5.30pm and display at 6pm on Saturday 9th November. Tickets: bit.ly/4gz6iC8

Wreath making: Jordanʼs Farm, 7-9.30pm on 3rd and 4th December. Tickets:
bit.ly/3XR2Ues

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to seeing you at our
upcoming events!

Dates for your diary

Get building at our Lego afternoon

The Lego Afternoon is this coming Sunday -
6th October. It will be a relaxed but
creative couple of hours where the children
can let their imaginations run wild with
building challenges.

Parents can enjoy some delicious cake and
coffee while watching the fun so donʼt miss
out, get your tickets today: bit.ly/4ewYmjg

Find out more about FOSP

Weʼd love to invite everyone to our Annual
General Meeting (AGM)! Whether you're
considering joining the PTA Committee or
simply curious to learn more about what we do,
youʼre very welcome to attend. The agenda for
the meeting is available here:
fospschool.co.uk/agendas-minutes.

Several long-standing committee members will
be stepping back next year, so weʼre actively
looking for fresh faces to step into their roles. In
particular, weʼre keen to find individuals
interested in finance, as we currently have three
treasurers who will be moving on!

Fireworks Night is coming and we
need your help!

With six weeks to go, weʼve already sold
100 tickets for Fireworks Night! Posters will
be up soon, and we expect tickets to sell
fast, so be sure to grab yours. You can find
more details about the event here:
fospschool.co.uk/fireworks

This event is our biggest fundraiser of the
year, and it takes a lot of hands to make it
happen. From setting up in the playground
to tidying up the next day, we need all the
help we can get.

If youʼre available to lend a hand, please
sign up here: volunteersignup.org/WKQX3

New December fundraiser: wreath
making at Jordan’s Farm

We have another new fundraiser planned
for December, with two evenings of wreath
making at Jordanʼs Farm
(jordansfarm.co.uk) in Wakes Colne.

Make a wreath to be proud of with a
professional florist and Jordanʼs Farm
foliage whilst enjoying a glass of fizz and
festive nibbles, all included in the ticket
price.

If you need a lift so you can enjoy a glass
or two of mulled wine, email us at
ptafosp@gmail.com and we can help with
transport.

Get your tickets here: bit.ly/3XR2Ues

Stay updated on all our events

Tickets to all of our events can be found here:
ticketsource.co.uk/friends-of-st-peters-school-coggeshall.

We also keep our website updated with more information about our events so
keep an eye out as we will soon be publishing the full list for the whole year.

fospschool.co.uk/fosp-events

If you sync your phoneʼs diary with the school calendar, you will automatically
have our events uploaded. If youʼre not sure how to do it, take a look at the
instructions specific for your phone, which you can find at the top of this page:

stpeterscofeprimaryschoolcoggeshall.org.uk/calendar

Join the 150 Club Lottery

Finally, we have available numbers in our monthly
lottery! Every month 150 lucky tickets are tossed
into our monthly lottery extravaganza. Parents,
teachers, and school buddies can snag a ticket for
just £3 a month.

Every month, youʼre not just playing for fun; a
small slice of the profits goes to the prize pot,
while the rest tops up the Helping Out Fund! To
join the 150 Club, all you have to do is contact us
today at ptafosp@gmail.com. Numbers do often
get snapped up so make sure you donʼt miss out.


